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FORUM MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

2nd October 2019 
 

PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENT GROUP REPORT 
 

No new major planning proposals have been notified to me this period and we are continuing 
to monitor those applications received applicable to our area. All applications received are no 
going, as requested, to all Committee chairman as well as the Planning Group. 
 
Sadly, despite a major oral and written intervention by Barry Nicholl, the appeal regarding 
Beck Lane was granted in favour of the developer. Their activity from hereon in will be 
monitored closely. 
 
The input from the Heritage Group to all applications is invaluable, although some 
development within our area relating to heritage sites or buildings are not opposed when 
undertaken sympathetically with the structure or surroundings. 
 
No environmental issues have been brought to me or I have come across, but members 
should advise me if there is anything that requires an input from ourselves. 
 
  
 
Richard Goad. 
September 2019 


